
May 11, 2022 

 

The Honorable Chris Van Hollen         The Honorable Cindy Hyde-Smith  

Chair             Ranking Member 

Senate Committee on Appropriations         Senate Committee on Appropriations  

Subcommittee on Financial Services and        Subcommittee on Financial Services and 

General Government           General Government 

Washington, DC 20510          Washington, DC 20510 

 

 

Dear Chair Van Hollen and Ranking Member Hyde-Smith, 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has a pecuniary interest in any of the 

congressionally directed spending items that I have requested in the Fiscal Year 2023 

Financial Services and General Government Appropriations Bill, consistent with the 

requirements of paragraph 9 of Rule XLIV of the Standing Rules of the Senate.   

                                              

                 

 

   Sincerely, 

 

                                                           Christopher S. Murphy 

       United States Senator 
 

 
 
 
 



Murphy, Christopher(D-CT) Financial Services and General Government
Congressionally Directed Spending Requests

Recipient Name Project Purpose Project
Location

Amount
Requested

($000)

Connecticut Resource
Conservation&Development Area

Funding would create a Connecticut Veteran Farmer
Educational Resource Hub and develop a Connecticut
Veteran Farmer Grown marketing campaign. 

Haddam CT $550

Connecticut Historical Society Funding would enable tens of thousands of records
from American Revolution to be digitized and made
publicly available through the Connecticut Digital
Archive. 

Hartford CT $1,000

Women's Business Development
Council, Inc.

Funding would support the expansion of the Women's
Business Development Council programming to more
women-owned businesses in Connecticut. 

Stamford CT $2,000

Town of Stonington Funding would pay for improvements to the
Stonington Town Dock, which supports the
operations of fishermen and wholesale food
businesses. 

Stonington
CT

$900

CLiCK Inc. Funding for infrastructure improvements at a
non-profit food hub in Willimantic, Connecticut. 

Windham CT $400
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